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8 February 2022 

Nightworks Notification 

Dear neighbour 

I am writing to let you know we are scheduled to be working at night near you Sunday 13 through to 

Thursday 24 February 2022 (excluding Friday and Saturday nights).  Hours of work are typically 

between 9pm and 5am.  If we are delayed by rain or unforeseen circumstances, work will roll to the 

next available night. 

 

What are we doing? 

We have various tasks to complete and include: 

 Pouring concrete in the Motorway central median 

 Completing unfinished works on Greville Road southbound offramp and Greville Road 

southbound onramp 

 Graffiti removal in the Greville Road interchange 

 

What this means for you 

Our work has been carefully planned to keep disruption to a minimum; however, there will be some 

noise, heavy machinery and trucks moving.  These works are being carried out at night to reduce the 

impact and delays on daytime traffic.  Traffic management will be in place and is detailed below: 

 

Sunday 13 February:  SH1 closed northbound between Greville Road and Oteha Valley Road.  SH1 

open with lane restrictions in place southbound between Greville Road and Constellation Drive.   

Monday 14 through to Thursday 24 February:  Greville Road southbound offramp closed 

Sunday 20 February:  Greville Road southbound onramp closed 

 

We apologise in advance for any disruption our work may cause.   

 

Further Information? 

If you would like to learn more about the NCI project, please contact our Community Engagement 

Manager Emma Cushnie by email emma.cushnie@northerncorridor.co.nz or by phone on 027 532 

4305.  
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